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A Member of the 
Round Table Family 

of Clubs 
The Newsletter 

 

41 CLUB MEMBER BENEFITS 

What’s new? 
So, what have you been doing lately? 

Do you have anything interesting 

planned? Maybe you think that it won’t 

be of any interest to anyone outside of 

your club, but how will you know 

unless you say something about it? 

Try it! 

The team that I head is always eager to 

hear about your events and your pro-

jects, and publishing the information 

here is a good way to garner support 

for them. 

The copy date for the October newslet-

ter is Monday September 25
th

. 

Editor Godwin Stewart, 

National Communications & IT Officer 

comms@41club.org 

We offer great cars for less to 41Club members, Round Table, Ladies’ Circle, 
Tangent and their families. Simply log on to https://affinity.hyundai.co.uk, register 
with the Fleet Code AO1 and configure your car. Once you’ve configured the 
right model for you, we will let your local dealer know who will then contact you 

to discuss it.  

To book using your discount code 41club10, call the 41 Club booking hotline 
0800 0355 108 in order to validate your membership, or visit 

www.fredolsencruises.com 

At Just Travel Cover we offer a 10% Member Discount off any Travel Insurance 

policy. Call our UK office now on 0800 231 5532 and quote code 41club10. 

Utility Warehouse saves you money on your utility bills, fuel, mobile phones 
and broadband. Visit the website at www.all-club-together.co.uk and listen to 
Joanna Lumley introducing you to the concept, or call 0333 777 3212 and 

quote reference number L65800. 

NEW MEMBER BENEFIT – Heritage Care Insurance 

For a 15% discount when you switch your car insurance to Heritage, call 

our Multi Car team today on 01212 468641 and quote 41CLUB. 

http://www.heritagecarinsurance.co.uk 

Wider Wallet uses the stores’ own gift cards at major high street retailers. 

Register for free at www.41club.widerwallet.com. Use  access Code: S424698A. 

Noveltunity offers to support our charities when you join the internet’s fastest 

growing e-book club. 30% discount off normal prices. 

Just go to www.noveltunity.com  and use the Code 41NOV35 to find out more. 

mailto:comms@41club.org?subject=For%20the%20Newsletter
https://affinity.hyundai.co.uk
http://www.fredolsencruises.com
http://www.all-club-together.co.uk
http://www.heritagecarinsurance.co.uk
http://www.41club.widerwallet.com
http://www.noveltunity.com
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www.41clubsales.co.uk 
Tel: 0843 309 1053 — Email: paul@41clubsales.co.uk 

41 Club Sales Official Merchandise, Promotional Products and Clothing 

STUDIO 434 
35 members, partners and guests 
made a visit to the Studio 434 collec-
tion of classic and vintage cars and 
motorcycles at 434 Mutton Lane in 
Potters Bar on 19 May. This facility is a 

hidden gem for enthusiasts and was 
founded by the entrepreneur Rodger 
Dudding in the early 2000s. Rodger 
made his fortune in the ‘70s when he 
invented the Lonsto Queue Manage-
ment System. You will find this in most 
hospitals and busy locations where 
you have to take a numbered ticket 
and your turn then comes up when 
your number appears on an electronic 

screen in the waiting area. 

As an enthusiast of classic cars, Rodger 
invested his new-found wealth in rare 
vehicles and motorcycles. Over the 
years, Rodger has accumulated a vast 
collection in excess of 300 truly ‘classic’ 
and ‘vintage’ vehicles. These are currently housed in a 
retired Green Line bus garage in Potters Bar, Herts. Our 
group was given access to view the collection, sit in the 
cars and look under the bonnets. Any technical questions 
were eagerly answered by the very knowledgeable on- 

hand staff. 

Besides vehicles, Rodger has invested in lock-up garages 
and over the years has amassed an empire of over 14,000 

garages. He rents them out to the 
general public. He is known as “Mr 

Lock-up”. 

Whilst at the site we were taken across 
to a nearby trading estate where 

Studio 434/2 was taking shape. This 
purpose-built building will house over 
500 classic cars owned by both enthu-
siasts and wealthy individuals. The 
vehicles will be housed in exacting 
climate-controlled conditions and with 
a hi-tech security system. This facility 
will be the largest of its kind in Europe 
and the building, housed over 4 floors, 
is larger than the Vatican City in over-

all footprint! 

At the end of the tour the group 
returned to the nearby Old Owens 
Sports Association, the monthly meet-
ing venue of Southgate 41 Club, for a 
buffet lunch and a chance to chat 

about the vehicles over a drink or two. 

For further information take a look at the website 
www.studio434.co.uk. 41Clubs who would like to arrange 
a group visit should contact Luis Santos or Aneta 

Dlugowolska, telephone 01707 642514. 

Mike Horwood 

Vice Chairman Southgate 41 Club. 

THANKS, 41 CLUB… YOU JUST SAVED ME A FURTHER £68! 
I recently purchased a new summerhouse for the garden 
from B&Q. Naturally, I ordered it on a Wednesday and 
saved 10% using my “old man’s” discount but by loading 
the balance onto my B&Q gift card, using Wider Wallet, I 
saved a further £68. Not bad… a total discount of 17% on 

the shop price! 

This discount is available to all 41 Club Members by simply 

registering with Wider Wallet. 

Look at it another way – I have saved four and a half years’ 

41 Club capitation in a single purchase. 

So what shall I save on next ????? 

Ray Hill 

Honorary National Webmaster 

mailto:paul@41clubsales.co.uk
http://www.studio434.co.uk
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41 INTERNATIONAL COMMUNIQUÉ 
The September 2017 edition is now out! Click on the 
cover to download. 

BOOKING FORMS 

http://www.41international.net/download/communique/41-Communique-September-2017.pdf
https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/41club/events/National+Golf+Final+2017+Booking+Form.pdf
mailto:fellowship@41club.org
mailto:j.kilsh@hotmail.co.uk?subject=White%20Rose%20Dinner
mailto:offasdyke41clubwillbe41@gmail.com
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CHARITY CRUISE AUCTION 

Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines sponsored a 3-night cruise from 
Southampton on board The Balmoral departing on 29th 

September 2017. 

The auction finished on July 31st and the top bidder was 

John Wood from Guildford 41 Club. 

John and his wife will hopefully enjoy the River Seine 
Sojourn cruise. 

In aid of the President’s Charity, The Prince’s Trust 

AREA 14 PAST TABLERS’ REUNION 
You may or may not know that I am 
Round Table Area 14’s 41 Club Liaison 
Officer and as a consequence Justin 
Donne, the current RT Area 14 Chair-
man, has asked me to arrange an Area 

14 Past Tablers’ Dinner. Justin would 
like to see the invitations given to all 
past Area 14 Tablers irrespective of 
whether they are members of a 41 Club 
or not. Even though there are a large 
number of past Tablers who, for what-
ever reason, have chosen not to be 
members of 41 Club, they may never-
theless be happy to share continuing 
friendship for one night a year, hence 

the Past Tablers’ Dinner. 

Before accepting the challenge I wrote 
to John Lamb, Region 10 National 
Councillor, to ask if a 41 Club Cluster is 
to be organised this year. His reply was 
that there will be a Region 10 Cluster 
meeting but it will be in the Rother-
ham/Sheffield area and not in the old 
Area 14 area. On that basis I was happy 
to take up the challenge and organise a 
dinner. It will be on Friday 24 Novem-

ber 2017 at Chilwell Manor Golf Club. 
After-dinner speakers will be ap-
proached as soon as I get back from the 
41 Club National Caravan Rally this 
weekend. This event promises to be a 
most excellent evening, good food, 
good speakers but most of all good 

fellowship. 

I attach a flyer for the event and I will 
be delighted if you would firstly en-
dorse the event, second put it in your 

diary now, thirdly commit to coming 
and fourthly share the flyer with all of 
your past Table friends irrespective of 
whether they are a member of 41 Club, 
a past member of 41 Club or never 

been a member of 41 Club. 

In deciding whether to support the event you might like to 
ask yourself (and your past Table friends) one question, 
“Do you regret joining Round Table?” If the answer is “Yes” 
then there is no hope, but if the answer is “No” then what 
is to stop them from sharing continued friendship for one 

evening?  

May the hinges of friendship never rust. 

Mick McQuade 

Leicester St Martins 41 Club 

mailto:MickMcQ.41Club@ntlworld.com
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INAUGURAL 41 CLUB CRUISE 

Eight couples sailed from Southampton on the 13th Au-
gust bound for the waterways of Belgium and Holland. 
This was the inaugural 41 Club/Tangent Cruise organised 
with Fred. Olsen Cruises, one of our Member Benefits 

partners. 

The MS Braemar has a very shallow draft and was there-
fore able to navigate several waterways not usually open 
to ocean-going vessels. There were four ports of call: 
Antwerp, Ghent, Rotterdam and Amsterdam, two of which 

were first time calls for Fred. Olsen. 

We all enjoyed seven days of 
fun. Fellowship and some 
very interesting attractions. 
A full report will appear in 
the next club magazine and, 

in the meantime, we are 
investigating potential club 

cruises for 2018. 

If you are interested in 
joining us then please keep 
an eye open for future 

announcements. 

Ray Hill 

Honorary Webmaster 

mailto:Warrington41club50thcharter@gmail.com
mailto:region8@41club.org
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Do you have an event to shout about? 

A Charter Night? A Regional event? 

 

The monthly newsletter is the ideal 

way to let people know! 

 

Plan for your flyer to occupy 

1/4 page A4 and if in doubt 

about how to proceed then 

don’t hesitate to ask the Editor. 

 

You can reach me by e-mail at: 

comms@41club.org 

JACK OLDACRES 
Jack Oldacres is a 9-year-old boy from Nuneaton with a 
rare skin condition called “Nethertons Syndrome”. In order 
to help with this condition, he needs specialised equip-

ment in the bathroom. 

Fundraising, fellowship and community service are still on 

the agenda for 41 club and Round Table as they link to-
gether with local businesses and the “Georgie’s Gift” chari-

ty and rally round to help fund and build Jack’s Bathroom. 

Tom Atkins, National Councillors’ Liaison Officer and Nun-
eaton Past Tablers Club Member with Paul Hextall and 
Matt Hall from Nuneaton Round Table 136 are pictured 
with Jack and his mum during a very successful fundraising 
day at a local social club, where a family fun day raised 
over £2400 towards the charity. The BBQ alone raised 

£430. 

Gary Marshall, Chairman of Nuneaton Past Tablers club, 

and his colleagues are building an extension on the Olda-
cres’ house. This is part funded by a grant and the rest from 
fund raising and free labour, with materials donated or 

purchased at cost from local merchants. 

Georgie’s Gift (a local charity) are funding the "Jacuzzi” 
bath, which will be a great help with Jack’s condition, and 
which is being installed in the extension. Other funds are 
being raised to kit it out with washing machines and 
tumble dryers to help Mum out with the mountain of 

washing each day. 

Tom Atkins 

Nuneaton Past Tablers 

mailto:comms@41club.org
mailto:Steve.fielding@btinternet.com
mailto:Eric.collins@talktalk.net
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Did you know… 
 

you can now have the “Tabler” magazine 

delivered to your door? 

 

With four editions a year, keep in touch with 

your Round Table roots with a subscription 

to the award-winning “Tabler” magazine 

packed full of news, features and profiles. 

 

It costs from just £10 a year! 

 

To subscribe, go to 

https://www.roundtable.co.uk/tabler-magazine 

https://www.roundtable.co.uk/tabler-magazine
mailto:richard@thestaddles.uk?subject=Dorset%20Knobs
mailto:info@bettaembroidery.com
mailto:coxmartin@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:kkandgj@aol.com
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https://s3-eu-west-1.amazonaws.com/41club/events/Chestnut+Festival+2017.pdf
mailto:region15@41club.org
mailto:m.williams@spiral-group.co.uk
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Click on the image above to view a video presentation 

Pre-tours are available to visit Florence, Venice and Modena. 

Full details available on www.hym2017italy.com where you can book in. 

 Information: 
Claudio Onofri, Nicolò Solimano, Luca Colombo, Randolph Riedlinger 

FAQ & Information: info@hym2017italy.com 

http://www.hym2017italy.com
mailto:convenorhym2017int@club41italia.org
mailto:nicolo.solimano@tiscali.it
mailto:luca65.colombo@virgilio.it
mailto:Randolph@rriedlinger.eu
mailto:info@hym2017italy.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U-B6Bh3aJRc
mailto:hx4150th@mail.com
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THE OTHER SIDE OF FELLOWSHIP…   GARDENING! 
We’ve started doing 
something new in 
Wokingham 41, - a 
bit of gardening for 
others. You might 

ask why we would 
do that… but it’s 
turned out to be 
rather good for us 

as well. 

It all started because 
we were looking to 
do something else. 
Our social pro-
gramme is good 
with joint socials 

with Tangent and 
our own pro-
gramme of “Boys’ 
Days Out”, which 
are great, but some 
of us thought that 
we would like to do 

more. 

Thinking back to 
our old days in 

Table, we often 
reminisce about the 
things we did 
together, and some of the things we did for our communi-
ty. That started us thinking about what we old boys could 
still do now. Something that would fit in with our abilities, 
that wouldn’t encroach on the things done by our Round 
Table. Eventually, we hit upon the idea of doing some 

gardening for others. 

To cut a long story short, we settled on tidying up private 
gardens for local people who can’t manage theirs any 
more. We restricted it to one Saturday morning a month to 
keep it achievable. We do it as a 41 Club team through a 
volunteer organisation called “Green n Tidy”. They find out 
who needs gardening help from the Council’s Welfare 
Department and they provide the mowers, strimmers etc. 
and a van for us to use. So, there is very little for us to 
organise, no equipment required, just willing manpower to 

do the job. 

Not everyone in our Club wants to do voluntary work, nor 
is everyone able to do it, and those who would like to do 
something also have busy lives. Even retired members can 
be fully committed to other voluntary groups, grandparent 

duties and hobbies. 

However, ten of us 
volunteered to do 
our bit, but none of 
us could commit to 

doing a Saturday 
morning every 
month. So we set up 
a pool of 41’ers 
from which we 
make up a Garden-
ing Squad of 4 or 5 
for each gardening 
sortie. That makes it 
easier for everyone 
and it also means 

that members are 
more likely to join 
up knowing they 
don’t have to turn 

out every time. 

Since June, we’ve 
been cutting the 
grass and tidying up 
shrubs. We visit the 
same gardens each 

month and have 
got to know the 
people we’re help-

ing; they are delighted to have their gardens looking nice 
again. It’s nice to do something to help people, it gives you 
a real feel good factor. And the pint in the pub after tastes 

great. 

It’s great doing things together as we did in our Table 
days. The fellowship we built up then was often a result of 

doing things as a team. It deepens friendships. As we know 
from our past, socialising and community service go to-
gether so well, they’re two sides of the same coin of fellow-

ship. 

Yes, we’d recommend it to other fellow clubs, a bit of 

community teamwork does you good! 

Mark Poley 

Wokingham 41 Club  
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REGION 1 & 2 GOLF DAY 
This year’s golf day was once again held on the prestigious 
Rosemount Course at Blairgowerie, with over 40 golfers 

taking part from across the country. 

Despite the variable weather, a great time was enjoyed by 

all and everyone is looking forward to next year’s outing. 

The prizes for best stableford, scratch score, longest drive, 
nearest the pin, and best putter were all closely competed 

for. 

President Dave Campbell was on hand to present the tro-

phies to the winners. 

President Dave then stayed over for the weekend and en-

joyed the Edinburgh Fringe. 

LLAY TO LLANDUDNO — SEPTEMBER 5TH TO 7TH 
Cast your minds back to July last year. Mark Powell of 
Northwich 41 Club set about organising a trek around an 
‘A’ to ‘Z’ of landmarks in North Wales in order to raise 

£12,000 for six charities. 

Sadly, Mark’s father passed away suddenly from a stroke in 
November last year, so he has set himself another fund-

raising challenge. 

The plan this time around is to do a sponsored walk from 
LLay to Llandudno. Funds raised through this initiative are 
to go to The Stroke Association, which was the chosen 

charity of President Terry Cooper in 2015-2016. 

Mark himself and two other walkers are former or current 

members of staff of Barclays Bank, so the bank is matching 
their fundraising pound-4-pound up to £750 or £1000 for 
one of them, and the Barclays North Wales Welfare & 

Social Club has already donated £25o collected at their 

quarterly lunches. 

Mark’s target is £5,000 

The plan is to leave the LLay Miners’ Welfare Institute 
around 9am on Tuesday 5th and arrive at at Holywell 

around 4.30 or 5.00pm. A stretch of approx. 20 miles. 

Day 2 should be a 9.30am departure from Holywell to 
arrive 17.5 miles later at the Harbour pub Rhyl around 

5.oopm. 

Day 3 is to be a 16-mile stretch from Rhyl to Llandudno 

Pier, arriving around 5.00pm. 

Any clubs along the way happy to show support will be 

most welcome. 

mailto:StuartR2@aol.com
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NATIONAL SOCIAL AND SPORTING WEEKEND 2018 
Following the success of the inaugural 41 Club NSSW, it is 
my pleasure to announce that the 2018 edition will be 
held once again at the 3-star Ashbury hotel in Okehamp-
ton, Devon, which boasts a total of 99 holes of golf on-site 
with over 50 free sporting activities on offer plus the Spa 

and craft centre. 

The event offers an amazing weekend of Fun and Fellow-
ship with a few competitive events thrown into the mix. 
The facilities in the hotel are second to none and I would 
encourage all 41ers to attend the event. There will also be 
time to watch the 6 Nations England v Wales game in the 

bar on the Saturday evening. 

Programme 

Friday 9th February 

• Arrive at own leisure. Room check-in is from 3pm, 
however guests may use all the facilities including 
golf free of charge from the time of arrival at the 

hotel. 

• Three-course evening meal. 

Saturday 10th February 

• Breakfast 

• NSSW Sporting competitions and Golf Competition 
throughout the day. Activities include darts, go karts, 
curling, rifle shooting, pistol shooting, laser clay 
shooting, archery, green bowls, rugby conversion 
simulator, football penalty shootout, table tennis, 
badminton, adventure golf. Team sports such as five-
a-side football/cricket etc. are available subject to 

having sufficient teams. 

• Three course lunch  

• England v Wales six Nations Rugby on large screen 

• Three-course evening meal including competition 

presentations 

• Evening entertainment      

Sunday 11th February 

• Breakfast 

• Check-out by 11am, however guests may use all the 
facilities including golf free of charge until time of 

departure from the hotel. 

• Please note lunch is available on Friday and Sunday 

at a cost of £5 per person (payable in restaurant). 

Cost 

2-night package including all meals and activities: £160pp 

sharing a twin room 

2-night package as above for single occupancy: £192pp 

Additional nights on either Thursday or Sunday: £55pp    

Places are limited so please book in early to avoid disap-
pointment. A non refundable deposit of £30pp is required 

at the time of booking. 

A website with booking system will be made available 

shortly, so watch this space! 

If anyone requires further information on the event please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

Steve James 
Region 13 National Councillor 

region13@41club.org 

mailto:region13@41club.org?subject=NSSW


 

 
13 13 

https://www.justtravelcover.com/index.php?xyzid=278

